
There have been zero unbiased studies done to confirm or disprove any environmental impact of boats over 4000lbs. This bill must 
be voted down until there is evidence to support such a claim. Otherwise you're stripping the rights of an entire user group at the 
request of another! Is that how we operate in Oregon now? If we don't like something we need only cry loud enough to get 
someones rights removed? 


